THE FRivay NOTES

Lloyd Haxrbor Schoole June 1, 2012

Monday Grade 4 Science Test
6/4 Student Council Voting
Tuesday Science Make-ups
6/5 2 Palmer Open House — 9:30-11:30
Music in the Parks Rehearsal at LHS - 12:45-3PM
Wednesday Science Make-ups
6/6 4" Grade Trip Engeman Theatre — 9:45AM
2 Clark Whale Celebration 1:45-2:45PM (Computer Lab & LT)
6™ Grades to WSS Rehearsal Music in the Parks — 12:45-3PM
Z?;rsdav 6™ Grade Rehearsal Music in the Parks at the PAC — 12:45-3PM
Friday 6" Grades Trip Music in the Parks — (Please see note below)
6/8 s* Grades Trip Queens Science Museum - 9-3PM
Grade 3 - Author David Adler Visit
3Cooney Pen Pal Celebration — 1:30-3PM
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F EDUCATI
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 12th at 8PM at the DO.

MUSIC IN THE PARKS PARKING — IMPORTANT DEPARTURE CHANGE

Please plan to park your car on the field at Lloyd Harbor School at 6:30AM on the momnin
Bth for the Music in the Parks field trip. We will leave tly at 6:45AM.

FIELD DAY 201
Monday, June 11 - Opening ceremonies/class parade will begin at 9:30AM. 2™ and 3" grade
activities begin at 10:30AM. 4™ and 5" grade activities begin at 1PM.
Tuesday, June 12 - 6" grade activities begin at 1PM

BUS ASSISTANT MEETING
On Wednesday, June 13" at 8:30AM, there will be a bus assistant meeting in the Cafeteria. Bagels
and juice will be served.

R FUND R

Our last fundraiser of the year is for the Little Shelter Animal Rescue and Adoption Center located
right here in Huntington. The organization has asked us to raise money to help defray some of the
costs needed to care for the animals waiting to be adopted. Please help in any way you can by
bringing your donation to the box outside Room 104. The fundraiser is ongoing until June 8™.

EARLY PICK-UPS
If you need to pick up your child before regular dismissal you must be here before 2:45PM. All
pick-ups after that time will occur at the back circle, due to the arrival of the buses and traffic flow.




NEW STUDENTS
We welcomed Ethan Kobus to Ms. Conroy’s second grade class, Greta Kobus to Ms. Terry’s third

grade class and Audra Kobus to Ms. Cooney third grade class.

FROM THE NURSE
All third graders are required to submit a recent health appraisal and dental certificate prior to
entering fourth grade. All fifth graders are required to have the Tdap booster prior to entering sixth
grade. All required paperwork must be brought to the health office. Students who are medically
excused from physical activity are not permitted to participate in physical education and recess until a
doctor’s clearance is submitted. If a child is absent from school due to iliness, he/she is not permitted
to attend any after-school activity.

FROM THE LHS/PTG

Please visit our website, lhsptg.or - Post a comment on lhsptg.wikispaces.com
Are you receiving Monday Weekly Reminders, Event Announcements and Grade Specific Event E-mails? A great
deal of information goes out during the week (and etimes on weekends!). Don’t miss out! Make sure you are
signed up! Go to our website and click on the E-Mail Sign Up page. E-mail RandiSolis@me.com for some help!

What Interests You?

Tell us about your experiences with the LHS*PTG services, events and enrichment programs. What positive
experiences have you had? Would you like to publicly thank a parent or a teacher? Go to our NEW
LHS*PTG Interest Pages and tell us about it! Ihsptg.wikispaces.com or thsptg.wordpress.com Go to lhsptg.org to
click on the links. Try posting a comment!

GoodSearch/GoodShop/GoodDining

Thank you to the 99 supporters and growing everyday!!! Have you tried GoodDining? GoodDining members earn
up to 6% of their bill as a donation for LHS at over 10,000 participating restaurants nationwide and many right
here in Huntington! To sign up, copy and paste this link into your browser:
http://www.goodsearch.com/gooddining.aspx? charityid=933952

3rd Annual Avery Give Back To Schools Program
This year, Avery will give away a total of 500,000 Box Tops for Education® coupons, $50,000 worth of durable
Avery school supplies and $5,000 in gift cards. All you have to do is vote for Lioyd Harbor School!
The top 5 vote-getting schools will receive: 25,000 Box Tops for Education coupons, $10,000 worth of Avery
school supplies and $1,000 worth of gift cards. The 25 runner-up schools will each receive 10,000 Box Tops for
Education coupons. 10 random winners with more than 100 votes will receive 5,000 Box Tops for Education
coupons. Get your friends, family and the entire community to vote daily for Lloyd Harbor School! Copy and paste
this link into your browser: http://givebacktoschools.avery.com/schools/member and find Lioyd Harbor
School. After you vote, there is a quick way to share the link on Faceboo
.Food Pantry
Please continue to have your child bring in any healthy after-school snacks, drinks, pasta, or cereal. Microwave
popcorn and granola bars are favorites of the children. Items can be placed in our bins located outside of the
cafeteria. Your continued generosity and support is greatly appreciated.

Live Broadcast Video Gift (IPTV)

Ask your children how the morning announcements are made now!
Cafeteria/Lunch Enhancement Project
New outdoor equipment has been purchased! The cafeteria will have many updates and enhancements made by
Fali 2012! Parents Play Encourage and Engage Lunch Volunteer Program will begin in Fall 2012!
School Supplies

The 2012 - 2013 LHS School Supply Pack order forms and checks were due on Friday, June 1st. Anyone who
didn’t send in their orders must purchase items on their own as of today. Go to the “Flyers & Links” page on the
Ihsptg.org website to access the school supply list.

Lost & Found
All remaining items left in the Lost and Found will be donated to the poor on Monday, June 4th!

FOCUS Event
Transition Meeting for Parents of 6th Graders will be held on Thursday, June 7th at 10:00AM in the District Office.
Please join FOCUS for an enlightening discussion surrounding your child's transition from 6th to 7th Grade.
Parents of children presently attending CSH Jr. High School will share their perspectives on the change from one
school to the other along with tips and tools to help make it happen smoothly. Refreshments will be served.
Please RSVP by June 1st to focuscsh@gmail.com or via the Evite we are sending out.




IMPORTANT

MUSIC IN THE PARKS
DEPARTURE/PARKING CHANGE
June 8, 2012

For LHS families

We are no longer parking and leaving
from Goosehill/District Office.

The following new plan is in effect:
6:30 AM LHS families will meet at Lloyd Harbor School

Cars will be parked on the field. There will be a security guard
to direct you.

6:45 AM Departure from LLOYD HARBOR SCHOOL

Please note: West Side families will receive information to park their cars at
WSS,

Thank you for your cooperation.




IMPORTANT

MUSIC IN THE PARKS
DEPARTURE/PARKING CHANGE
June 8, 2012

For WSS families

We are no longer parking and leaving
from Goosehill/District Office.

The following new plan is in effect:

6:30 AM WSS families will meet at West Side School
Cars will be parked on the field. There will be a security guard
to direct you.

6:50 AM Departure from WEST SIDE SCHOOL

Please note: Lloyd Harbor families will receive information to park their cars
at LHS.

Thank you for your cooperation.




HUNTINGTON CARDINALS

NATIONAL JUNIOR
BASEBALL LEAGUE

andinalo.

LOOKING FOR DEDICATED BASEBALL
PLAYERS FOR SUMMER / FALL

Current 4th or 5th graders born between
May 1, 2001 and April 30th, 2002.

Tryouts: Thursday June 14th
Cold Spring Harbor High School
5-7pm

Email Albert Kirchner
albert.kirchner@yahoo.com to sign up for
the tryout or questions
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JOHN VENDITTO
SUPERVISOR

2012 TOWN OF OYSTER BAY/NFL FLAG FOOTBALL
FALL CO-ED/NON-CONTACT REGISTRATION

The Town of Oyster Bay along with our co-sponsors, the Long Island Flag
Football League and the N.F.L., will once again offer non-contact NFL Flag for
boys & girls ages 6-17 years old. Last year’s program was a huge success with
over 1500 participants learning & enjoying Flag Football in a safe, NO CONTACT
format. As we have in the past, all “friends” will be placed on the same team to
assist parents coordinating rides. All games last one(1) hour and are played on
Sunday afternoons sometime between 12-4 pm, at fields closest to where you
live. Your child will be placed on a team from the same school. You may also
register a full team of neighbors/classmates. NYS certified H.S. football officials
are used and alternate play-dates are available for any Sunday game that
conflict w/religious holidays. There is NO blocking in flag football so it doesn’t
require week-night practices that infringe upon a student’s homework/study
time. There are six regular season games followed by play-offs and a Super
Bowl. The season kicks-off Sunday, September 16th. This program is not
affiliated with any school districts.

The price per child is only $110(3rd sibling free) and includes an NFL jersey, flag
belt, & NFL Certificate. To register your child, or team, just fill out the below info
& return it with your check to{made out to “LIFFL”):

TOB/NFL FLAG, PO BOX 518, BETHPAGE, NY 11714

All registered players will be invited to 2 free “Skills Camps” prior to the season.
Parent coaches are always needed and appreciated! You just need to be at the
games. For further details email us at liffi3@aol.com or call (516)822-6312.

Parents Name:

Child’s Name:
~Address:
Phoneit: EMAIL:
Year of birth: Grade: School:
Division(circle): 6-8 yrs old / 9-11 yrs old / 12-14 yrs old/15-17 yrs old

Jersey size: Small Medium Large XL
Parent will coach?{No practices, just games) Yes No



